
Gordon Greenwood Elementary School
9175 206 St
Langley, BC V1M 2X2
Canada

P: 604-882-0114
F: 604-882-2617
gordongreenwood.sd35.bc.ca

Principal: Mr. A. Joo
Admin Assistant: Nicole Ohrlein

November 27th, 2023 GGE PAC General Meeting Minutes

1.0 Adoption of Agenda

2.0 Administration Report – Mr. Joo
- Report cards will be posted on Monday, December 4th
- December 13th Winter Concert

- Doors at 1:00pm, 1:15pm start time
- Thank you to PAC for the winter market, hot lunches and magic show!
- In January we should have our whole team (staff)
- Sports

- Volleyball season ends tomorrow
- Staff vs Students November 28th
- Basketball coming up in the new year
- Jerseys

- Our current jerseys are very old. Need new ones (size inclusive) with the new logo.
- New jerseys will be discussed in the new year.

3.0 Executive Member Reports

President – Chelsea Minhas
- Creative Kids

- Should be picked up this week, going home with families next week

Vice President – Danielle Chretien
WINTER MARKET

- $1600 made off of the Winter Market
- $150 made on raffle
- $250 will be coming out of the district. To offset this cost next year, the price of vendor tables may

go up by $5.
- 6 dogs were adopted at the Winter Market!
- Plans to book photographer earlier for 2024 Winter Market

Treasurer – Justine Trenholm
- General Account is close to 50k, owning approx 15k to outstanding payments/reimbursements,

etc
- Gaming Account = $11k
- Field Trips being collected on School Cash online

- Is this something we can use for future PAC fundraisers?
- Mr. Joo will look into this

- Movie License
- Danielle will reach out to Alex Hope, Richard Bulpitt about how they do theirs
-

https://gordongreenwood.sd35.bc.ca/


Secretary – Rhea Fedorchuk

Hot Lunch Coordinator - Margaret Holden (not present)
- Fire Fighter Snack Program

- forms filled out once a month, and snacks are delivered to the office
- Boston Pizza and Booster Juice coming up in January
- Breakfast Program is going really well

DPAC – Vacant

4.0 New Business
FUNDRAISING

- Fundraising raffle for the holiday concert
- Please email ggepac@hotmail.com if you are able to sell tickets after school
- Winner: 4 front row seats and the Principal’s parking spot!

- Reindeer Lane
- Collecting starts on December 1st
- Email will be going out on Friday, December 1st
- Kathy is the main contact
- Students can make posters for the event
- Reindeer Lane is open for shopping on December 15th

- Warm Item Drive
- Date TBD
- New Items only (hats, mitts, scarves, etc)
- Items collected will be put in backpacks and given to young people in need

- Purdy’s
- $1700 raised

NEW BUSINESS
- Grade 6/7 Parent’s Christmas Dance Proposal

- $5 to enter
- 5:30-8:00pm
- Snack Bar for Fundraising
- 15 volunteers
- Staff must be present as well (must be volunteer, not mandatory). Mr. Joo will bring this to

the staff's attention at the next staff meeting on December 7th.
- $35 SOCAN fee will need to be paid
- Unfortunately, the gym is booked for all of December, but April 11th and 14th have been

chosen for tentative dates for a spring dance.
- Spring Fair

- We would love to bring this back, but it will only be possible with committees and
volunteers

- Please email ggepac@hotmail.com if you are interested in volunteering your time or
joining a future committee

NEXT MEETING: TBD
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